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1st December 2023 
 
Dear Parent. 
 
RE: MAT CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY APPEAL 2023 
  
Following the success of previous years’ Christmas Jumper Day appeals, we will be 
holding our appeal on Friday 8th December 2023. 
 
This year’s appeal is to support UCL Hospital, Children's Ward and Great Ormond Street 
Hospital. We are looking to support the work of the hospital youth workers, who are helping 
children who are patients at the hospital with supplies to support their learning and wellbeing.  
 
Whilst we are mindful that some families are not able to donate such items, please note 
that this is only a voluntary contribution.  
 
To support the event, we are inviting all staff and pupils to wear their silliest sparkliest or cosiest 
Christmas jumpers or any alternative festive accessory and in return donate some items for the 
Hospital.  
 
We are asking for the following items to be donated: 
 
• Lego sets 
• Puzzles 
• Pencils and colouring pencils (new and in packs only please)  
• Sleeping eye masks 
• Make up 
• Face masks/sheets 
• PS4/5 games 
• Bracelet making kits 
• Bobble hats 
• Colouring books 
• Hot water bottles 
• Male/female toiletries 
• Slime/putty 

 

https://www.instagram.com/guru_nanak_sikh_academy/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/nanaksarprimary/
https://www.facebook.com/GNSAcademy
https://twitter.com/GNS_Academy
mailto:admin@gnsa.co.uk
http://www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk/
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To reduce the transmission of infection, the items must be new and sealed where 
possible.  
Please note that this is NOT a non-uniform day. Pupils will still have to come in school uniform 
but they can wear their Christmas jumper instead of their school jumper, cardigan or blazer. 
Pupils do not need to buy a jumper, they can simply decorate their own jumper with tinsel, 
baubles etc.  

 
Hoodies will not be allowed unless it is a Christmas jumper.  
 
Please kindly bring the donated items into school on Friday 8th December. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
Mr T Perryman                              Miss A O’Leary                                     Miss A Chatur 
Assistant Principal                         Vice Principal                                        Vice Principal 
GNSA Secondary                          GNSA Primary                                      Nanaksar Primary 
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